
Group Visit by the Students of Sacred Heart Day School, Barrackpore (03.03.2023) 
 

About 85 students and their teachers of Sacred Heart Day School, Barrackpore visited the Sangrahalaya for their 

educational excursion purpose on March 3, 2023. They were provided the guide service to explain the exhibits of the 

museum and a documentary film show was also shown to them. 
 

 

   
 

 

 


